
December Twenty-first 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Four

Gebelien Silversmiths, Incorporated
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelien
79 Chestnut Street
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelien:

I acknowledge the receipt of your note of 
December fifteenth.

 
Please may I send my check for seven hundred 

seventy-three dollars and twenty-five cents ($773.25) 
in payment for the Loring bowl which I like so very 
much.

  The Coney Tankard, of course, is outstanding 
and I would like very much to own it. However, I can't 
see my way clear at this time to invest the asking price.
If you can ascertain the lowest price acceptable then 
let me hear and I will consider its purchase.

With the Seasons Greetings, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Cornelius C. Moore
CCM:dlo
Enclosure
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